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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             15th January, Second Sunday of the Year 2023 Year A 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 14th Jan      5.00pm      (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 15th Jan     8.00am      Latin Mass 

                            9.30am     Parish Mass 

Mon 16th Jan    9.30am      Feria    

Tue 17th Jan     9.30am      (St. Anthony, Abbot) 

Thu 19th Jan     9.30am      Feria 

Fri   20th Jan     7.00pm      Feria 

Sat 14th Jan      6.15pm       (Vigil  Mass) 

Sun 15th Jan     11. 00am   (Parish Mass)                              

Fri   20th Jan     9.00am      Adoration 

                            9.30am     Mass  (Feria) 

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Brendan Prendiuille RIP), Sun (Sherin 

Zacharia), Mon (Denis McQuillen), Tue (Holy Souls), Thu 

(Sherin Zacharia) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Kathleen O’Neill), Sun (Fr. Ken 
RIP), Fri (Fr. Ken RIP) 

Sunday of the WORD of GOD, 22 January 2023: We are 
encouraged by Rome to enthrone the Scriptures solemnly in at 
least one liturgy on this day which celebrates the place of 
God’s Word in our lives and worship. We shall do the 
enthronement of the Bible next Sunday during Mass.  

Children’s Liturgy of the Word, 4 February 2023: Following 
several requests for some training and networking for 
Children’s Liturgy, there will be a morning for anyone 
interested on 4 February 2023 from 10.30 to 1pm at 
Luton. A poster is attached giving details of the session. 
Anyone attending is asked to book by email at 
parish.holyghost@northamptondiocese.org 

Ukrainian Appeal: The Ukrainian Catholic Church has 
launched an Emergency Winter Appeal to provide food 
packages for the most vulnerable on the frontlines of this 
conflict. The cost of one food parcel is £16 containing basic 
food items. If you would like to donate money to this appeal, 
you can do it directly by using the following details. Account 
Name: Ukrainian Catholic Church Central Fund, Account 
Number: 20927317, Sort Code: 20-92-60. You can also write 
a cheque payable to the Ukrainian Catholic Church referencing 
Winter Appeal in both cases.  
 
Monthly Lunch at St. Aidan’s: Our next monthly lunch will be 
on Sunday, 22nd January. Sign-up sheets are in the narthex.  
 
Rosary Evening in January: You are invited to join in a 
beautiful, peaceful evening of rosary, litany, reading and music 
on Wednesday, 25th January, at 7.30pm, at St. Augustine's, 
Amersham Hill, High Wycombe, HP13 6NZ. Come and find 
peace away from the busyness of life. Bring your family and 
friends. Everyone is welcome and there is plenty of parking. 
 
Parish Council Meeting: Our next parish council meeting for 
Our Lady’s will be on Thursday 19th January at 7.00pm.   
 
Mary’s Meal Appeal: There will be a short talk and appeal 
made next weekend by a member of the organization.  

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s:£624.36              St. Aidan’s: £344.45                      Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                           Standing Order: £361.00            Standing Order: £764.00  
                                                             

 

Food Bank: Please continue with our donations as 
previously, namely: tinned meat, tinned tuna, sponge 
puddings. rice puddings, custard and UHT milk. 
 
FLAME 2023: ‘FLAME’ brings young people aged 13+ from 
all over the country to Wembley Arena for a day 
celebrating their faith. With great worship, music, 
international speakers, and engaging liturgy it promises to be 
a day not to be missed. We would encourage young people 
wanting to attend to either book with us by sending your 
name and contact details to Debbie at the Parish office or 
directly to Shadia, St Aidan’s Youth 
representative: msshadiaanderson@gmail.com Date: 
Saturday 4th March 2023, Cost: The cost for entry tickets is 
£24 and train tickets (Amersham to Wembley) would be in 
addition to this.  They also are proposing to sell NYMO tee-
shirts for an additional £7. For more information 
visit: https://cymfed.org.uk/product/flame2023/ Kindly 
give the names as soon as possible.  

Thank you from the SVP: We would like to say thank you to 
everyone at St. Columba’s, Our Lady’s and St. Aidan’s 
churches for your fantastic generosity. We received £590-
worth of vouchers from the Giving Tree at St. Columba’s 
and a further £1,895 in cash from all three parishes, giving 
a total of £2,485. This enabled us to donate £2,210 in the 
form of supermarket vouchers to 65 households via three 
local primary schools. The remainder will be distributed in 
the New Year. 
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